Urban Development | Buildings | Transport | Energy | Water Civil | Structural | Survey Project Management | Asset Management



1 April 2014

Harding Consultants
PO Box 5512
Papanui
Christchurch

Attention: To Whom it May Concern

Dear Sir/Madam

SUBJECT

In late 2013, I was given the onerous task of organising the Spiire Building's office opening here in Christchurch which was scheduled to take place on 30 January 2014.

I had worked with Glenda and her fabulous team at Harding Consultants previously when I was on the organising committee for the IPENZ Transportation Group Conference in 2010. Based on the success of that conference, and the relationship I had already formed with Harding Consultants, I was confident in knowing they would be the right people for this job too – and I wasn't wrong!

The 'no worry' delivery of the night's opening was seamless with the aid of using quality local suppliers whose aim was the same as Glenda's – to always exceed expectations. The detail that Glenda and her team went to was incredible, from the red carpet entrance and the amazing design work of all our promotional material, to a string quartet in the building's entranceway and each room being themed with the red and black of our company logo, I could not have asked for a better overall WOW effect.

Invitees particularly liked the use of such creative invitations which were sent in hand written courier packs. A real buzz was created by doing this, and I feel, helped to ensure a high rate of acceptance and attendance for the event. As the organiser from Spiire, this initial contact completely solidified my confidence in using Glenda and her team for this important 'first impression' event.

I adamantly feel that Harding Consultants have really lifted the bar on office openings. I could not have been happier with our initial contact, the professional organisation demonstrated throughout the lead-up to our opening and the event itself on the night. I would have absolutely no hesitation to recommend Glenda and her team at Harding Consultants to anyone and I personally would like to thank Glenda for making not only myself, but my business, look so good. We did indeed 'get the applause' Glenda guaranteed us in her company's mantra.

Kind regards,
SPIIRE NZ LTD

Mike Tottman